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School Telephone: 01223 359568 
Fax:   01223  518130 
Email:    office@arbury.cambs.sch.uk 

 
Headteacher:  Ben Tull 

19.11.21 
 
Dear Parent/Carers of _________________________ 

 
CYCLE TRAINING COURSE – BIKEABILITY 

Level 1 and 2 for Year 5 and 6 
 
This is a reminder that your child has a place on the Year 5 and Year 6 
Bikeability cycle training course. The training is taking place next week, 
Monday 22nd November to Thursday 25th November 2021. 
 
Due to the timings of the session for the group your child is in, we will 
need to adjust their lunchtime timings a little.  For children who usually 
have a school lunch, there will be some changes:  the hot meal pasta 
or jacket potato option will be available in a ‘takeaway’ format, and 
children will not be eating in the lunch hall on those days.  The school 
meal options will be:  Tuesday – Pasta with tomato and vegetable 
sauce, Wednesday – Jacket potato with cheese and beans, Thursday – 
Pasta with cheese sauce.  Dessert will be fruit.  You may wish to send 
your child with a packed lunch on those days if you prefer. 
 
Please remember the following: 

 Your child must be able to ride a bike to take part in the course 

 Your child must have their bike with them each day Monday-
Thursday of that week – 22nd to 25th November 2021 

 The bike must be in working order  

 Park your child’s bike in the KS2 playground 

 The course takes place outside so your child must be dressed 
appropriately (e.g. coat, gloves, waterproof clothing) with sensible 
footwear and a Hi-Viz vest if you have one. It will be cold and it 
may be wet! 

 All children must wear a helmet to participate 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Zoe Oram 
Senior Teacher 
 

 


